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Metro Participates in “Bike Talk” Radio Program on KPFK
 
On Saturday, November 9, 2013, Metro participated in the latest installment of KPFK’s “Bike Talk” radio program, a weekly radio show that discusses issues of interest to the Los Angeles bicycling community. Executive Officer of Countywide Planning and Development, Diego Cardoso highlighted Metro’s role in bicycle planning in Los Angeles County. To read the complete story as posted on The Source, please click here.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Expo Light Rail Line Construction Notice
Full Closure for Rail Installation
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will implement a full weekend closure in order to install rail across Westwood Boulevard. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Construction activities will take place along Westwood Boulevard between Ashby Avenue and Richland Avenue. The full weekend closure is scheduled to begin on Friday, November 15, 2013 at 9:00 p.m. and continue through 6:00 a.m. on Monday, November 18, 2013. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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